1/6/2017
Haines Family!

Happy New Year! | hope you had a wonderful holiday with friends and family. Don’t forget that
school will resume on Monday, January 9th at 7:45 am.

School Spirit Week begins on Monday. Monday is Hat Day- All staff members and students are
encouraged to wear hats to show school spirit!

Your child will be bringing home a progress report on Monday. Please read, review, sign, and
return to the classroom teacher.

Stay warm!
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